
 

Any person with a disability who wishes to attend this public meeting and needs to be provided with reasonable accommodations, please call the 
DPW at (465-2246) at least 72 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made. 

HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE 
Town of Hollis 

7 Monument Square 
Hollis, New Hampshire 03049 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING AGENDA 
 

 

 
 
The Highway Safety Committee meeting scheduled for January 16th, 2024 at 1pm in the Town of 
Hollis Community Room has been cancelled. 
 

 
MEMBERS OF THE HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE:  
 

Jim Belanger, Chairman; Paul Miller; Vice Chair; Joe Garruba, Selectmen’s Representative;  
Rob Boggis, Fire Chief; Joan Cudworth, DPW Director; Joseph Hoebeke, Police Chief; Deb 
Lussier; Don Ryder; Herm Stickney, Alternate; Teresa Rosetti, Alternate; Willie Walker 
 

 
 
Next Meeting:  
April 16th, 2024 
 
 
Adjourn  
 

 The meeting is open to the public 
       

Posted: January 2024  


